
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 9305

Submitted By Info: Catalino Diangson

Notice: 11/6/2019 1430

Received By Info:  

2828 Technology Forest Blvd.

The Woodlands   TX  77381

Near. Occupied Bldg: 1000  Feet

Type of Incident: Pump Leak

Volume of Release: 5  gallons

Contaminant: Diesel Fuel

Cause of Incident:

The pump operator forgot to turn off the fuel pump for the burner when he shut down the pump. This 
resulted in the fuel running out of the burner box onto the ground.

Risk Evaluation:

None

Potential Env. Impacts:

None

Action Taken/Planned:

Soil excavation with a super vac truck from a third party.
Third party info:
Stateline Energy Service Solutions.
5061 139th Ave NW
Williston, ND 58801
Stateline Contact:
Ron Johnson (701)580-5520

Contact Info: Eric  Baldridge

Responsible Party: Cudd Pressure Control

Occurred: 11/6/2019 0700

County: McKenzie

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 151 96 20

Location Description: Demicks Lake Plant
From Keen, ND take ND23 south  to county rd 12 turn west onto cr12, Go to 
113th Ave and turn south, go 1 mile turn left and go approx. .5 miles to plant 
on the south side of road.

  

Duration of Release: 1  hours

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: No

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 47.88995 -102.98940 Interpolation from map

Operations Manager

4830 S 4625 E

Vernal  UT  84078

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown
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Wastes Disposal Location:

Secure Energy
Thirteen mile corner

Other Agencies Involved:

Updates

Date: 11/14/2019 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: O'Gorman, Brian

Notes:

According to the report, 5 gallons of diesel fuel was released.  More follow-up needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 11/19/2019 Status: Inspection - No Action Required

Author: O'Gorman, Brian

Notes:

Arrived on location at 14:30.  43 degrees F, Partly Cloudy, Calm.  Drove to the GPS point provided in 
the report and took photos.  Did not notice any petroleum stained soils south of the road.  Area was 
either parking lot or newly filled pipeline right-of-way.  No further follow-up needed at this time.  
Photos added to the incident folder.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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